
02/12/2020 

MS Rebecca Chant 
5 Serpentine CRES 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
rdchant@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

We do not support the development at 16 Bangaroo Street.

As parents of young children we regularly walk Bangaroo Street and crossing on any of the 
streets adjacent to the roundabout is already fraught with danger due to the frequency and 
speed of traffic, bus stops, driveways, congestion of parked cars and lack of suitable crossing 
facilities.

The proposal is ill-thought and as parents to an almost 3 year old within walking distance, the 
proposed centre provides no enticement. There are many other suitable locations. 
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